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DCJS will continue to make subawards using VOCA funds. This approach is consistent with the Victims of Crime Act, 34 U.S.C. 20103(a)(1), which specifically authorizes subawards. Consequently, specific authorization by OJP of those subawards is not required for this program.
The Virginia Department of Criminal Justice Services does not plan to enter into procurement contracts – without competition - that exceed $150,000.







